
SAFE MINISTRY UPDATE

Welcome and Congratulations to all newly appointed Parish Council members!

As you step into your roles, the Safe Ministry Team would like to remind you of the essential 
requirements to ensure our church community remains a safe and welcoming place for everyone.

📋 Safe Ministry Requirements by Role

Wardens

✅ Safe Ministry Form 2
✅ Volunteer National Police 
Clearance (VNPC)
✅ Safe Ministry Training Level 2
✅ Working with Children Check

Councillors

✅ Safe Ministry Form 5
✅ Volunteer National Police 
Clearance (VNPC)
✅ Safe Ministry Training Level 1

Synod Representatives

✅ Safe Ministry Form 5
✅ Volunteer National Police 
Clearance (VNPC)
✅ Safe Ministry Training Level 1

🔍 Volunteer National Police Clearance (VNPC) Update

Please note:
We are unable to provide copies of VNPCs once they are older than 3 months from the date of 
processing. If you would like a copy of your VNPC, please request it at the time of processing.

Thank you for your commitment to Safe Ministry. If you have any questions or need assistance with your 
requirements, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the Safe Ministry Services Team.

CONTACT US Amanda Badenhorst - Safe Ministry Services Officer

08 9425 7222 | screenings@perth.anglican.org 

Yvonne Hunt - Safe Ministry Services Co-ordinator 

08 9425 7229 | screenings@perth.anglican.org

Davina Goldthorpe - Safe Ministry Services Manager 

08 9425 7203 | safeministry@perth.anglican.org
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